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Wilder Project Jumps Next Hurdle By Andrea A. Firth Photos Andy Scheck

Orinda’s City Council recently approved the final map for

the first phase of the Wilder subdivision project. The

Phase I map, the first of four anticipated final maps, will cre-

ate 72 single family residential lots, the lots for a swim center,

community art and garden center and some of the planned

playing fields, along with the open space and trails surround-

ing the lots. According to Mike Olsen, the representative for

the Wilder project, the first homes built will be part of this

Phase I map, and maps for the subsequent phases of the proj-

ect will be presented to the City Council in the next three to

four months.
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